
60 residents responded to our request for input,
and many of you contacted directly. Thank you!

HB2014/SB2544  Relating to Safe Routes to
School

The safety of our roads and sidewalks is a continuing concern. We
have drafted and supported several bills that would increase

funding and add oversight to the Department of Transportation.  
Please look these up and testify if you have time! 

Covid 19- Visit oneoahu.org for current vaccine locations.
Free vaccine distribution and testing for all Oahu residents. 
 Please Request FREE TESTS
Food Assistance- Palama Settlement has an "Emergency
Food Program" open Monday and Wednesday's by appointment.
Visit Palamasettlement.org for more information. 

Assistance

Wages and Education

Kalihi Waena Elementaryʻs bridge development $1.28 million
Airport improvements $2.24 million

Farrington High School Gym Development
Dole Middle School Innovation Learning Lab
Linapuni Elementary School Improvements on Playground Structure

I  support the Minimum Wage Increase Bill, SB2510, which would increase to
$12 by October 2022 and to $18 by 2026. In other jurisdictions, minimum wage

increases lead to improved living conditions and less state reliance in
communities like ours. 

Last year, despite our fiscal crisis, we funded:  

         This year, I support: 




Urban Affordable Housing
I have supported several measures that increase affordable housing,

including HB2018, which would require the Hawaii housing finance and
development corporation to develop a plan to build affordable housing

at the Aloha Stadium site. 

Red Hill Water Crisis 

Much of our time has been devoted to demanding accountability

from the US Navy, and ensuring safe drinking water to you. 
Please follow www.boardofwatersupply for the latest

developments. 

How has Covid-19
affected you and

your family?

34.7%-Very Little26.5%-Severely

38.8%-Moderately
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